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This is a totally unsuitable location for this business to operate. We now know microplastics are accumulating 
in the environment and in human tissues. This site is within a short distance of schools, daycare centres, 
waterways and residential areas. Once these micro plastics (forever chemicals ) make it into our community 
they are there forever. Now is not the time to experiment with a recycling plant that is operated by a foreign 
national who has very little experience in this field. It would be totally culpable of the IPC to recommend 
approval on this project without a thorough independent assessment from specialists in the Micro plastics field. 
I implore the members to reject this proposal outright or at the very least demand a thorough independent 
report undertaken by experts in this field. 
 

 




